
 

 

JESUS AND MARY COLLEGE 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR SEMESTER I STUDENTS 

AEC/GE/SEC/VAC Option Form for Sem I Students 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

As you are aware, under the UGCF scheme, you may choose Optional Papers in various 

categories such as Generic Elective (GE), Skill Enhancement Course (SEC), Value addition 

Course (VAC) and Ability Enhancement Course (AEC). For a second time, the college is 

opening an online portal for filling options on Tuesday, 12th September 2023 at 11:00 p.m. 

 

This opportunity is meant for those students who have recently joined college in the last 

few rounds of admission. It also applies to students who have failed to submit the 

AEC/VAC/GE/SEC options in the last round. There were 784 students who successfully 

exercised their options in the last round and the submit button has been disabled for them. 

 

All the eligible students of Semesters I are required to fill options for AEC/VAC/GE/SEC 

papers. So please be watchful and ensure that you fill your options carefully, before the last 

date, i.e., 14th September 2023, 10.00 p.m. 
 

Link: https://jmc.ac.in/smartprof/ 

 

 

Regards 

Jesus and Mary College 


